
Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

From: Pair, Randal <rpair@blm.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 2:12 PM

To: Nolan, Shiver

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Miro, Alena; Ferguson, Dina, 

Fernando Banos; Stanley Allison

Subject: Re: Trunk A C-141

This pipeline leak is in Section 13 |T 24S R24E], which is one section in a fairly large block of State land. 

BLM will not have any involvement in this leak or leak remediation.

BLM does note that there are may cave and karst features in this area - in late 2015, BLM withdrew Federal 

lands and minerals in this area [just North of Carls Caverns Nat'l Park] from surface and mineral entry. BLM 

does, however, have some older O&G infrastructure within the withdrawal area.

BLM encourages OCD and Enterprise to be aware of the potential for drill bores and pipeline trenches to 

intersect underground voids, and for spilled/leak petroleum and waste products to find underground channels 

and pollute shallow cave/karst aquifers.

Contact BLM if you need more information on cave/karst natural resources.

Randal "Randy" Pair
Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance 
office: 575.234.6240 
cell: 575.361.0062 
email: rpair@blm.qov

On Mon, Jul 18, 2016 at 12:50 PM, Nolan, Shiver <SNolan@eprod.com> wrote:

Attached is the C-141 for the Trunk A release. Should you need additional information, please contact Alena 

Miro at 575-706-4926.

Shiver J. Nolan

Sr. Compliance Administrator

Enterprise Products Operating LLC

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.
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